
 

samples will be analyzed by a laboratory certified by the North American Proficiency Testing 

Program. 

 

4.0 Post Testing Results 

It is anticipated that laboratory reports, as well as an analysis of the sampling and testing results, 

will be submitted to FERC Staff for review by June 2018.   
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